The George Bush Library



1000 George Bush Drive West College Station, Texas 77845

May 17, 2011

Juliana L'Heureux www.mainewriter.com One Turkey Run Topsham, ME 04086

Dear Ms. L'Heureux:

On behalf of the George Bush Presidential Library, thank you for donating the book *Goose River Anthology*, 2005, containing your article, "Another Baseball Story". We have added it to the book collection in our reference room, where it will be available to our staff and researchers.

We appreciate your generosity in providing this item to the George Bush Presidential Library.

Sincerely,

Buffie Hollis Archivist